
Date of meeting—26th April 

Items discussed  

General hello 

and sharing 

of updates  

Updated and reviewed what we achieve last term  

- healthy lunches, anti bullying week and competition, 

worry boxes, friendship bench, competition  

Request from 

Miss Smith  

To find out if there are any places that children feel un-

safe in school  

 

We talked about what this means  

How could 

we get the in-

formation 

Children took the question back to their class teacher on 

a piece of paper and Mrs Gatward asked the teachers to 

return it to her  

School coun-

cil asked to 

think of on 

going project 

they would 

like to do to 

improve the 

school  

Planting  

Kindness stickers  

Date of next 

meeting 

17th May  


